A WELCOME FROM OUR COUNSELOR

Welcome to Hillel at the University of Cincin-
nati. It is with great pride that I write this note
in the first orientation booklet to all "Hillelians,"
active or prospective. In the pages that follow, you
shall have an opportunity to see for yourself how Hillel
is fulfilling its mission of an organized religious,
cultural, and social program for the Jewish students at
UC. I would like to stress only that Hillel is a new
organization here, and yours is the opportunity to help
further its growth.

Remember: HILLEL NEEDS YOU - YOU NEED HILLEL.
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WHAT IS HILLEL?

Hillel foundations and counselorships have



